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 21st April 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted that your child will be joining The Bawburgh School from 

Monday 5th September 2022.  

 

As part of our induction procedure we would like to invite you to the following 

“Getting to Know Each Other” sessions on: 

 

Tuesday 7th June – 1:30 pm to 2:30 pm 

Tuesday, 14th June – 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Tuesday, 21st June – 1:30 pm to 2:30 pm 

 

These sessions are for you or a carer and your child.  They provide an 

opportunity for children to get to know their class teacher as well as meet other 

members of staff and classmates and to associate School with happy 

experiences.   

 

Following on from these sessions, children are invited to two induction mornings 

on the following dates:  

 

 

Tuesday 12th July – 9:30 am to 12:30 pm 

Wednesday, 13th July – 9:30 am to 12:30 pm  
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These sessions are just for your child, allowing staff to assess their needs and 

to give them an independent introduction to school life.  Children are expected 

to attend both sessions. We suggest they bring a drink and a healthy snack, 

both clearly named, for break time.  

 

In September we have planned for our first day, Monday 5th September, to be a 

half day with children arriving at 8:50 am and collected after lunch at 1:30 pm. 

We will be holding a Teddy Bears’ Picnic at school so please send your child in 

with their favourite teddy. School will be providing the picnic food. 

 

We are currently reviewing our uniform list and will provide you with the new 

details in due course. In addition to our school uniform, children in Reception 

also require a pair of black plimsolls, trainers for outdoor play and wellies for 

those wet and muddy days. 

 

Finally, enclosed is a School Admission Form, which we would request you 

complete and return to school as soon as possible, together with the free school 

meals application form. It is important that address details and contact 

telephone numbers are up to date for all our pupils. 

 

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

     

        
      

Miss C. Stedman                    Mrs M. Dring 

Headteacher            Reception Teacher 

 


